
2121 S. Pantano Rd. #32 

Tucson, AZ 85710 

August 2, 2021 

Dr. Theresa Cullen, MD 

Pima County Health Department 

3950 S. Country Club Road Ste. 100 

Tucson, AZ 85714 

Dear Dr. Cullen, 
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I am writing to let you know where you can stick your new mask recommendation, and any 

future mandates you try to impose on us. No. We will not be going back to that. 

How can the citizens of Pima County take you seriously when you speak of Covid-19 and never 

mention the thousands upon thousands of illegal aliens streaming across the border and into. 

our communities unrestricted. 

Instead of speaking to the real problem, you imply that the blame for the rise in cases is on the 

unvaccinated and school-based cases. It's ridiculous and has absolutely no science or facts to 

back it up. 

It takes some nerve to make this about the good and law abiding citizens of Pima County when 

it does not take a doctor to figure out, allowing and welcoming thousands of illegal aliens to 

freely come in is causing the spread of COVID. Cases of the delta variant are suddenly rising and 

you try to restrict our freedoms instead of restricting illegal aliens from entering our 

communities. 

It's common sense, which you nor the Pima County Supervisors nor the Tucson City Council 

seem to possess. 

For this reason, you and your recommendations will not be taken seriously. 

Mrs. Laura Nekolek 

CC Pima County Supervisors 

CC Tucson Mayor and City Council 


